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Site Plan
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Reconstruction
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Existing Typical Section
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Existing Fishermen’s Terminal South Wall 

Relieving Platform Connectors

(Pen is shown for size comparison)
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Replacement Typical Sections



6Briefing on Proposed Completion of Fishermen’s Terminal South Wall Reconstruction (Project No. 104132)

Existing FT Shipyard Marine Rail System
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2003-2005 South Wall Construction Photos
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2003-2005 South Wall Construction Photos
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2003-2005 South Wall Construction Photos
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Proposed South Wall Reconstruction Completion 

Project Key Points

•Final section of South Wall to be reconstructed is  

approximately 160 feet in length

•Existing shipyard marine rail system and infrastructure in 

project area to be retained

•$5,000,000 preliminary estimated project cost 

•Permitting and design funding approval will be requested 

in August 2009

•Construction funding approval will be requested in 

spring/summer 2010

•Construction to begin fall 2010  

•Construction to be completed by summer 2011  


